
LARGE ITEM PICK UP 

2019 
The City of Lenexa requires their residents be provided a large item pick annually.  
The Homes Association trash contractor, Republic Services, will offer this service 
to Lenexa residents living in the Oak Park Homes Assn. on September 21, 2019. 

The City of Overland Park sponsors a large item pick up for their residents every 
other year.  In the ‘off’ years, the Homes Association contract with Republic 
Services provides this service.  In 2019, the large item pick-up for Overland Park 
residents of the Oak Park Homes Assn. will also be on Sept. 21st. 

Up to five of the following types of items will be accepted per household: 

- Furniture. 
- Mattresses. 
- Appliances like refrigerators, freezers, washing machines and clothes dryers.  

Only one refrigerator per household will be accepted. 
- Push lawnmowers, which must be empty of any fuel or oil. 
- Carpeting, up to four-foot rolls that are securely tied that are less than 50 

pounds in weight.  Two rolls count as one item. 

The following will not be accepted: 

- Hazardous waste including flammable, explosive/reactive, corrosive/caustic, 
toxic/poisonous, radioactive or biologically active. 

- Automotive battery, engine oil or fuel tank. 
- Tires. 
- Compressed gas cylinders. 
- Glass panels where any dimension exceeds four feet. 
- Wood fencing and decking materials. 
- Yard waste. 
- Latex or oil-based paint. 
- Fertilizer, pesticide, solvents. 
- Liquid waste. 
- Solid waste and recycling material that are collected as part of regular 

curbside service. 

 Any waste or material that is prohibited from being received, managed or disposed 
of at a landfill will not be accepted.


